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Updates to Transit

New Scheduling Software –
• Includes Electronic Fare Collection / User Mobile 

Application

Bus Replacement 

Zero Emission Conversion 



Updates to Transit

Ecolane Scheduling Software was implemented at the 

beginning of 2025.

This new scheduling software will allow Riverside Connect to 

grow and give users of the service some added conveniences 

not  available with our old scheduling software.  

Most notably the mobile application that will allow users to 

request and schedule rides electronically.  



Updates to Transit

12 new 16 Passenger CNG Glaval Cutaways were approved 

by Council in March.  The delivery date for those 12 buses is 

tentatively scheduled for November of 2025
• $2,485,114.41 - FTA 5307 / State Transit Assistance Funds

10 new 16 Passenger CNG Glaval Cutaways will be seeking 

approval from Council on October 21
• $2,286.902.13 - State Transit Assistance/State of Good Repair Funds 

2 new Zero Emissions Electric Bus –
• $696,461.60 - Courtesy of RPU’s Low Carbon Fuel Standard (LCFS) 

funding



Updates to Transit

In compliance with California’s Innovative Clean Transit Regulation, 

Riverside Connect will be making the transition to a Zero Emissions 

Fleet.

To help establish the infrastructure, The State of California has 

allocated Riverside Connect approximately 5 million from the Transit 

and Intercity Rail Capital Program (TIRCP).

The City is still working on a plan to upgrade the infrastructure in 

the Corporate Yard to handle all of the electricity needed to charge 

the City’s fleet vehicles

In the meantime, Transit is currently working on acquiring a mobile 

charging trailer that will be able to charge multiple electric buses at 

a time. 



Thank You for your continued support…


